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Weather Advisory: Contactless pickup to close early Dec. 16

  

December 16, 2020

In response to predicted heavy snow, contactless pickup location at Thain Cafe at Bass Library and at the Divinity
Library will close at 2 pm on Wednesday, Dec. 16, and remain closed all day Thursday, Dec. 17. Reopening of both
pickup locations is planned for Friday, Dec. 18, at 10 am. Patrons should check posted hours [1] for confirmation
before coming to campus on Friday. The contactless pickup outside the Medical Library [2] entrance remains open
to authorized library users. All other library buildings remain closed through January 4. Please monitor COVID-19
library updates [3] for information about remote services and library access after Jan. 4.
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